
Spring season
start
WED
24.1.2024
from 16-18

Vantaa Girls’ Space’s

Lummetie 2A
4th floor
Tikkurila

You’re warmly welcome to join us for the
Vantaa Girls’ Space’s Spring season start
on wednesday 24.1 from 16-18.

Come spend relaxed time together with
us, get to know new people and have a
little bit of snacks. During the afternoon we
will also introduce our new groups and
schedules for the spring season.

Our activities always adhere
to safer spaces principles and
are free of charge. 

WWW.NICEHEARTS.COM/VANTAA
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Welcome!

Whether you're already
familiar with us 
or coming for the first time. 
You are welcome just as you
are <3

Note! Our facilities are not fully accessible


